
Subject: Re: BID's Fall newsletter
From: "Malick, Mike" <Mike.Malick@marcusmillichap.com>
Date: 09/28/2015 10:09 AM
To: Jim Omahen
CC: Laurie Goldman <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>

Looks great. Please distribute. 

Thanks

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 25, 2015, at 11:34 AM, Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org> wrote:

 Attached to this message is draft of the BID's Fall newsletter.
Also, there would be a one-sheet (double sided) Nominations
Form/Application inserted into the folded newsletter.  Postal mailing of
newsletter can not be any later than Oct. 8th (and if earlier all the
better).

 Please read and look over and advise.

 --
 Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
 Hollywood Media District BID
 1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
 Hollywood, CA  90038
 Ph 323.860.0088
 Fax 323.860.0089
 

 MediaDistrict.org <http://www.mediadistrict.org> 

 <Fall 2015.pdf>

 <Nominating application for 2016.pdf>


